



Jacqueline Johnston
SUPERINTENDENT

Rochelle M. Gauthier

Robert J. Lenhardt

Tanya L. Nofs ASSISTANT SUPERVISOR

August 19, 2016

Dear Parents & Guardians,

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that if your child receives free or reduced lunch, your child is also eligible to receive free or reduced breakfast. Please note that the free and reduced eligibility is always held in a confidential manner. Many parents are not aware that breakfast is available to all students including free and reduced. It is our goals to have your child receive all of the benefits they deserve from this program. Studies show that children who eat breakfast do better in school. If they skip breakfast they are likely to become tired and their bodies run low on fuel. If you are not receiving free or reduced meals and you would like more information, please feel free to contact the Food & Nutrition office at (586) 783-6550 ext. 1115 or apply online at www.lunchapp.com.

Sincerely,

L'Anse Creuse Public Schools

Food & Nutrition Services

586-783-6550

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION. It is the policy of L'Anse Creuse Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, gender, age, disability, height, weight or marital status in its programs, services, activities, or employment. Inquiries related to nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Civil Rights Coordinator, Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources, Harry L. Wheeler Community Center and Administrative Offices, 24076 F. V. Pankow Blvd., Clinton Township, MI 48036, (586) 783-6300. Nondiscrimination inquiries related to disability should be directed to: Section 504 Coordinator, Director for Special Education, (586) 783-6500.